
Upcoming Dates: 
Aug 30: Wednesday—Driver Ed. Permit Parent Night 
Sept 4: Monday—Labor Day; No School 
Sept 14: Young Hearts for Life Cardiac Screening Program 
Sept 11-15: Pep Week 
Sept 16: Homecoming Parade/Game and Dance 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 
 

I am pleased to invite you to our annual Open House to be held on Wednesday, August 23, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.  We are looking  
forward to personally greeting our Freshman parents in the Auditorium as you arrive for the introductory remarks. Sophomore,  
Junior and Senior parents are invited to go directly to the student cafeteria for our annual College Fair Night, where representatives 
from over 30 Colleges and Universities will be in attendance to answer your questions. 
  

To make your visit more meaningful, we would like you to experience your student’s daily class schedule.  Each period will be seven  
minutes in length with a five minute passing time.  Student Ambassadors will be available to aid you in locating classrooms.  Please 
be sure to discuss your student’s schedule with him or her before attending the evening’s festivities.  With a little assistance from 
your son or daughter, you should be able to follow the schedule with ease.   
 

Open House is designed to be both enjoyable and educational.  This is an opportunity to meet the school’s administrative staff, as 
well as your student’s teachers, dean, and counselor.  The hope is that after the evening program you will have a better understanding 
of your student’s daily life here at Reavis High School.  Since the evening format does not lend itself to individual conferences,  
parents with specific questions or concerns are encouraged to contact the teacher(s), dean or counselor by phone or e-mail.   
A meeting can be arranged at your convenience.  All phone numbers and e-mail addresses, as well as a plethora of information, can 
be easily accessed on the district’s website, www.reavisd220.org. 
 

As a parent or guardian, you have a strong influence on your student’s attitude toward school.  Your participation in Open House 
will send a significant message to your son or daughter that education is important.  We look forward to seeing you Wednesday,  
August 23rd at 6:00 p.m. 
 

As always, GO RAMS!! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel J. Riordan, Ed.D.  
Superintendent    
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